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William L. Fisher, Chief f

Radiologic and Safeguards Programs Branch
JAN - 9 |0g7U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 _I j
Arlington, Texas 76011

Re: License No. 40-15978-01 , Jp /B/J ff|-O/*

Dear Sir:

This refers to the letter dated December 16, 1986, in which we recieved notice to
supply your office of the corrective steps we have taken to prevent recurrence of
violations as stated in the Notice of Violation dated October 15, 1986. In reply
to such notice, we submit the following:

la. The Nuclear Medicine Department purchased a Barium _133 source that was recieved on,

December 16, 1986. This will insure that the annual accuracy test will be
performed using three long lived sources. The department will contact Dan
Marvel, Radiation Health Physicist, one month prior to the test as a reminder.
This testing will begin January 1987 and every year thereafter. Records of
the test will be kept on file in the Nuclear Medicine Department.

Ib. The Radiation Safety Committee will meet each January, April, July, and
October. Prior to each meeting a memo will be distributed to members
stating the date and time, as a reminder. A calender is kept in the Nuclear

| Medicine department with the months marked; also as a reminder. Our last
| meeting was held October 30, 1986.

2. The sealed source leak testing will be done at intervals not to exceed six
(6) months. The Nuclear Medicina department will contact Dan Marvel one
month prior to the test as a reminder. These tests will be done at six month
intervals beginning January 1987 A record is kept on file in the department.

3. Medi-Pyhsics, Inc. was contacted September 11, 1986 We recieved a copy of
their Certificate of Performance taists for DOT-7A Type A packages. This will be
kept on file in the Nuclear Medicine department. If there are any changes,
Medi-Pbysics will send them to us for our files.

We trust that these conditions will satisfy the NRC requirements applicable.

s ncerely,
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John C. Budge, M.D.
40-15978-01 PDR Radiation Safety Officer
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